
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Hampton Senior High School will be conducting school tours for Prospective 
Parents: 
 

Monday August 5 2019 
 
 
The tours will start and conclude in our ICT building located at the front of the 
school. Please take the opportunity to collect information on our Specialist 
Programs. 
 
The tours will take place on the hour from 3.00pm to 5.00pm. 
Tour duration will be approximately 40 minutes. 

 
 

Bookings are essential. 

To register your interest please email ruth.stott@education.wa.edu.au or phone 

9270 5700 by Thursday August 1 2019. 

 
 
 
Parking  

Please use the parking area on Morley Drive or the streets bordering the 

school, Maidstone Way, Peterborough Crescent and Harrowshill Road. 
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